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Attention ICF Providers 

Recent weather events have impacted many providers and individuals in the State.  The 
Department recognizes this impact and the effect on day to day activities.  Cost reports 
for ICF/DD providers will be granted an automatic 30 day extension in an effort to lessen 
the worries as everyone works to get back to a sense of normalcy.  If you need an 
additional 30 days, please submit a request as required.  For example, your cost report 
will now be due October 30, 2016 but if you need an additional 30 days, you may submit 
a request for the additional 30 days and your cost report would then be due by 
11/30/2016.  Cost reports will then be subject to nonrefundable penalties beginning 
12/1/2016. 

 


